
2 .

The Embassy welcomes the expression o f
w .i 1 l•.ugucss in Lite llcpartinc:iit of State's Note of May 21
to cooperate in seeking a solution to these problems .
The Embassy would be pleased to discuss the'findings of
the Report and any other information regarding pollution
sources to the Niagara River .

The Embass•y of Canada avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Department of State the
assurances of its highest consideration .

Washington, November 28, 1980 .


